2016-2017 CHAIR William M. Hill

(617) 542-6000 wmhill@mintz.com

CHAIR-ELECT

Wendy Kennedy-Venoit (617) 378-4392 WVenoit@hinckleyallen.com

IMMEDIATE PAST CHAIR

R. Harper Heckman (336) 387-5181 hheckman@nexsenpruet.com

GOVERNING COMMITTEE

Danielle J. Cole (404) 781-0772 dcole@blueprintlaw.com

Jeffrey R. Cruz (917) 438-4565 jeffrey.cruz@skanska.com

Stanley J. Dobrowski (614) 621-7003 sdobrowski@calfee.com

Christopher S. Dunn (615) 850-8687 cdunn@wallerlaw.com

William Franczek (757) 446-8617 bfranczek@vanblk.com

> Daniel King (317) 237-3957 DKing@fbtlaw.com

Marilyn Klinger (213) 615-8038 marilyn.klinger@sedgwicklaw.com

> Arlan Lewis (205) 521-8131 alewis@babc.com

Patrick J. Poff (813) 223-7474 ppoff@trenam.com

David A. Scotti (412) 951.9871 dascotti@scottilaw.net

Angela R. Stephens (502) 681-0388 astephens@stites.com

David J. Theising (317) 639-4511 dtheising@harrisonmoberly.com

FORUMS ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR

Tamara Harrington (312) 988-5674 tamara.harrington@americanbar.org

FORUM ASSISTANT

Lisha Morris (312) 988-6319 lisha.morris@americanbar.org



AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION

Forum on Construction Law 321 N. Clark Street, MS 18.2 Chicago, IL 60654 Phone (312) 988-5674 http://ambar.org/constructionlaw

ABA Forum on Construction Law's Diversity Scholarship to Attend the 2017 Annual Meeting, "A Capital View:

Best Practices in Inside and Outside Construction Counseling,"

April 20 – 22, 2017, in Washington, D.C.

The American Bar Association Forum on Construction Law is a nationwide organization of construction lawyers and professionals. The Forum's focus is "Programs, Publications, and People," with the stated mission of "Building the Best Construction Lawyers." Each year the Forum hosts three national meetings which provide unequalled opportunities to learn from top industry professionals, and network and exchange ideas with colleagues from around the country and beyond. This year, the Forum's Annual Meeting, titled "A Capital View: Best Practices in Inside and Outside Construction Counseling," will be held April 20 – 22, 2017 at the JW Marriott in Washington, D.C. Click here for the meeting brochure with full details.

The Forum is pleased to announce the availability of six (6) Diversity Scholarships for the cost of registration for this program for women and minority construction lawyers, construction lawyers with disabilities, and construction lawyers from the LGBT community. Individuals wishing to be considered for a scholarship should submit a copy of their resume and a letter describing their construction law practice and the reasons why they want to attend the Annual Meeting. Applications are due no later than March 20, 2017. If selected, candidates must commit to attend the program. The scholarships are not transferable. The Diversity Scholarship includes:

- admission to the Program with waiver of the registration fee;
- a set of Program course materials; and
- continental breakfast and lunch as noted in the attached brochure.

Applications for the scholarships should be sent to the Forum's Diversity Committee Chair, David J. Theising, at dtheising@harrisonmoberly.com. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Theising by email at dtheising@harrisonmoberly.com or by calling him at 317-639-4511.

Thank you for your interest.